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Preschool Programs \$ E/
GO

Updated Information Regarding Preschool Registration for the 2022-2023 School Year
January 12, 2022

Dear Prospective Preschool Families,

Happy New Year! We hope this second letter regarding the 2022-2023 preschool registration procedure finds
you and your family safe and healthy. As the COVID positivity rate continues to climb, and out of an
abundance of caution, we have decided to cancel the in-person registration session scheduled for January 25,
2022. Instead, we will be holding two virtual guestion and answer sessions on that same day. The times of
these information sessions will be 1:00 PM to 2:00 PM and 7:00 PM to 8:00 PM. You must register ahead
of time. There is a link to register on the Tewksbury Public Schools’ website at www.tewksbury.k12.ma.us
(main page). YOU WILL NOT BE ABLE TO JOIN THE QUESTION AND ANSWER SESSION IF YOU DO
NOT REGISTER. In addition, there will be a preschool informational PowerPoint presentation available on
the Tewksbury Public Schools’ website under “About Us” and “Community Services”, for you to access at your
convenience beginning on Tuesday, January 18.

As stated in our previous letter, we are excited to offer a comprehensive array of preschool programming for
the 2022-2023 school year. This includes tuition-based preschool programming for five half days a week at
the Dewing School, longer day programming for students whose families needed a longer day at the Heath
Brook School, and a five half-days a week program at TMHS. Please note: due to the number of returning
full-day students, and extreme space limitations, the number of seats we have available for the Heath
Brook full-day program is extremely limited. Kindly refer to the timeline below:

e Tuesday, January 25, 2022: Virtual question and answer session for all preschool programs:
Session 1, 1:00 PM to 2:00 PM and Session 2, 7:00 PM to 8:00 PM. It will be necessary for you to
register to access the information session. The link to register for the Zoom meeting can be
found on the Tewksbury Public Schools website at www.tewksbury.k12.ma.us (main page).

e January 25-February 15: Community Pass Account set up.

Important: To save time, kindly set this up in advance of open enrollment. If you already have a
child in the TPS, you have a family account and can add your preschooler to your account. If you
do not know your login information please email Maura at mrauseo@tewksbury.k12.ma.us

e February 15, 2022: Beginning at 7:00 AM, Open Enrollment for all programs on Community
Pass. https://register.communitypass.net/TewksburyPublicSchools

e April 2, 2022: Registration through Central Registration for all preschool programs. If you get into a
program, you can then make an appointment at https://calendly.com/studentfamilysupport.

This is only for those students accepted into the program. Appointments start on April 2.

e August 2022:TBD-Dewing and Heath Brook Preschool Orientation; TMHS Orientation, Monday,

September 12, 2022

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Cynithia A. Badteri, Ed.D Alexis Bosworth
Interim Director, Community Services Assistant Principal/Preschool Coordinator
Heath Brook School Dewing School

basteric@tewksbury.k12.ma.us abosworth@tewksbury.k12.ma.us
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